
 

Sunday, April 25th, 2021 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

I hope you are enjoying the nice weather this weekend.  I’d like to take the opportunity to thank our students, 

parents, and staff for their flexibility and smooth transition to remote learning.  Please see the information 

below for the upcoming week at Holy Spirit CES. 

Easter Mass & Parish Virtual Visits 

I’d like to thank Fr. Frank, Fr. Eduardo, and the staff at Our Lady of Grace Parish for preparing and sharing the 

virtual Easter Mass.  They have also taken the opportunity to share pre-recorded classroom videos with our 

school.  The videos shared will discuss bible scripture and religious topics that teachers can use as part of their 

discussion with students in their religion classes. 

 

Attendance Reminders 

This is a reminder that remote students must log in to their Google Classroom and Google Meet at 8:25 am for 

morning attendance.  This includes also being logged in at 12:20 pm for afternoon attendance.  If your child is 

going to be absent or late, please report your child's absence using the Safe Arrival line or App prior to the 

8:25 am cut-off time.  The safe arrival system will call out to all families whose child has been marked as 

absent by the classroom teacher and whose absence or late has not been reported. 

 

Twitter & School Website 
For information, including the parent weekly updates, please visit our website at this link: Holy Spirit School 
Website.  You can also follow us on Twitter:  @HST_YCDSB 

Yours in Catholic Education, 

Mr. A. Modica 

Principal 

anthony.modica@ycdsb.ca 
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